

Broadway, Sidmouth, Devon EX10 8RG

United Kingdom

Telephone +44 (0)1395 513984

Facsimile +44 (0)1395 514539

www.stjohnsdevon.co.uk

Email contact.stjohns@iesmail.com

Thursday 26th March 2015

## Number bonds holiday work

Dear Parents & Guardians of Year 3 and 4,

We have been working on number bonds as part of our assessments on Thursday mornings. In order for us to see a high success rate after Easter, I have attached some sample questions that the children have been tackling in class. These examples can be used as a basis to help your child with revision over the holidays and adapted to suit their needs. As with any work sent home, completion is not obligatory, merely suggested.

A strong knowledge of number bonds will assist children across many aspects of mathematics, especially work on money, algebra, alongside addition and subtraction. If you have any questions about this then please contact me via email; <a href="mailto:kat.underwood@iesmail.com">kat.underwood@iesmail.com</a>

Many thanks as always for your support. Wishing you a Happy Easter break,

Miss Kat Underwood Year 3 & 4 Class Teacher.

